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June 7, 2021 

Mayor Victor Gordo and Mr. Darryl Dunn 
100 North Garfield Avenue 
Pasadena, California 91109 

RE: Support for the Rose Bowl Operating Company 

Dear Mayor Gordo and Mr. Darryl Dunn, 

ABM INDUSTRIES INCORPORATED 

Art Rodriguez, Vice President of Operations - National 

ABM I Sports & Entertainment 

1150 South Olive Street, 19th Floor 

Los Angeles. CA 90015 

323.31 4.3265 (mobile) 

Art.Rodriguez@abm.com 

ABM Industries Incorporated (ABM) would like to express our utmost support of the Rose Bowl Operating 
Company. ABM has provided housekeeping services for over 5 years at the Rose Bowl. 

ABM has partnered with the Rose Bowl Operating Company and the Pasadena community where we 
have hired over 500 residents from Pasadena over the last 5 years. Without a doubt the events at the 
Rose Bowl are a critical asset to this community. 

ABM believes that the Rose Bowl Operating Company is an important pillar in the community and 
provides many residents the opportunity to work in Pasadena. 

Thank you for your time with this matter. 

Sincerely, 
/ ~ 

l,i-/)7 {_ 
Art Rodriguez 
Vice President of Operations - National 

ABM I Sports & Entertainment 

www .abm .com 

06/08/2021 
Item 2 

NYSE Symbol: ABM 



June 7, 2021 

Mayor Victor Gordo and Pasadena City Council 
100 N. Garfield Ave 
Pasadena, 91109 

Dear Mayor Gordo, and Pasadena City Council, 

2021 JW.l - 8 M1 9: 4 2 

The Rose Bowl is unquestionably the most iconic and beloved landmark in Pasadena. Anyone 
who knows Pasadena, knows the Rose Bowl. While there is no need for me to impart any 
economic statistics on what the Rose Bowl means to the City of Pasadena, perhaps an equally 
important topic is the cultural impact of the Rose Bowl. 

As a business operator in Pasadena, the Rose Bowl represents significant influence on our 
business. The historical alignment we have with the oldest stadium in the United States is no 
less significant. Both designated historic landmarks, we share in the responsibility to steward 
the legacy, memories, and cultural heritage of our beautiful City of Pasadena. While The 
Langham Huntington is called the touchstone of social experiences in Pasadena, the Rose Bowl 
is certainly the " granddaddy of sporting and event experiences in Pasadena. 

As Pasadena continues to brand itself as the best place to live, invest, do business, vacation, 
and meet. the Rose Bowl will remain pivotal in that branding. When one researches anything 
regarding the City of Pasadena, the first reference is consistently about the Rose Bowl Game 
and the Tournament of Roses Parade. 

This is the time that we must all come together as a community and ensure that the economic 
and cultural health of the Rose Bowl is a top priority for the years and decades ahead. We have 
a responsibility to preserve the Rose Bowl experience. This, singularly, must be an area of 
sincere focus and desire to leverage this iconic asset for the overall well-being and prosperity of 
the City of Pasadena. 

As always, I remain honored to be involved and assist in any way needed. 

With warm regards,- ----~ 

~----=-- ~ 

Paul Leclerc 
Managing Director 
The Langham Huntington 
1401 S. Oak Knoll Avenue 
Pasadena, Ca 91106 
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June 8, 2021 

Mayor Victor Gordo and Pasadena City Council 
100 North Garfield Avenue 
Pasadena, California 91109 

RE: Rose Bowl Operating Company 

Dear Mayor Gordo and Members of the City Council, 

I 
t . 

On behalf of the Rose Bowl Legacy Foundation Board of Directors that oversees the activities of 
the non-profit organization raising private funds to preserve, protect, and enhance the Rose 
Bowl Stadium's future, I'd like to provide some important background on the fundraising efforts 
that directly amplify the venue and ultimately the continued support of the RBOC. 

Legacy is led by volunteers and is supported by donors that willingly provide personal financial 
gifts and relationships to help the advancement of America's Stadium. It has been a humbling, 
challenging position that our Board has embraced given the uniqueness of our mission 
compared to the other important philanthropic causes locally, regionally, and nationally. 

The recent public comments and media portrayal regarding the RBOC financial situation have 
been undoubtedly harmful to our already challenging fundraising strategy. On several 
occasions, Legacy has already heard privately from concerned donors that have provided major 
gifts in recent years towards the cause. This is a major deterrent to future donations and will 
give pause to ongoing donor conversations. 

With Legacy's commitment to complete an ongoing centennial capital campaign, as well as lead 
the necessary fundraising to attract the Rose Bowl's third World Cup (hopefully in 2026) and its 
third Olympic Games, our momentum will be halted should the tone of this discussion continue 
as is. The RBOC has done a tremendous job ensuring the Stadium is represented as it should be 
to this community and to the world. 

Since Legacy was founded in 2010, we have acquired almost $40 million in gross gifts and 
pledges from thousands of private contributors across the nation to directly impact the venue's 
future, educational programming, and the recognition of the venue's history. To date, Legacy 
has transferred $17.6 million to the Rose Bowl Operating Company just in support its capital 
improvement initiatives alone - and we are excited for even more in the future. We are 
committed to the vision, the effort, and we care deeply about its success. 
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The Rose Bowl Stadium is the icon for Pasadena and this discussion must represent 
commitment to that ideal as our Los Angeles area marketplace enters a hyperaggressive era of 
sports, entertainment, and community engagement. 

The fact that the Stadium's national and global vibrancy as an active, relevant National Historic 
Landmark venue continues to grow makes us ALL proud; however, pride can get in the way of 
progress if it is not communicated with a thoughtfulness and understanding of the new world 
that the Stadium faces. 

It will take positive collaboration and not negativity to ensure the next century is more historic 
than the first. 

Legacy looks forward to continuing to raise funds to support the Stadium and the RBOC. Again, 
with much caution, we warn that our efforts to acquire private donations in support the 
venue's future will become much less impactful should the public tone of the ongoing 
discussion not become more positive by our elected and City leaders. 

Sincerely on behalf of the Rose Bowl legacy Foundation Board of Directors, 

~~ 
President/Chairman 
Rose Bowl Legacy Foundation Board of Directors 



June 8, 2021 

Mayor Victor Gordo and Pasadena City Council 
100 North Garfield Avenue 
Pasadena, California 91109 

RE: Rose Bowl Operating Company 

Dear Mayor Gordo and Members of the City Council, 

Western Asset has been a proud and consistent supporter of the Rose Bowl over the years. We believe the 
stadium has an important place in our community, with not only its high-profile athletic and cultural events, 
but also its educational and community-building events and programs. 

We have a tradition of bringing our clients to the Rose Bowl Game, and we are proud to share this authentic 
Pasadena experience with them. We have also been honored to participate in other events at the Rose 
Bowl such as the Women's Empowerment Symposium, a leadership development program for high school 
and college students. 

We appreciate you considering our thoughts on the importance of the Rose Bowl, not only as a historical 
landmark, but as a pillar of our community. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Hirschmann, President & Chief Executive Officer 
Western Asset 

Western As.fet Ma11agement Company, LLC 
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385 East Colorado Blvd. Pasadena, CA 91101 ·Tel: (626) 844 9400 · Fax (626) 844 9450 · wwv..-.westernasset.com 



CONTEMPORARY SERVICES CORPORATION 

June 8,2021 

Mayor Victor Gordo and Mr. Darryl Dunn 

100 North Garfield Ave. 

Pasadena, CA 91109 

RE: Support for the Rose Bowl 

Dear Mayor Gordo and Mr. Dunn, 

L 
c::; 

I 
co 

Contemporary Services Corporation (CSC) is in full support of the Rose Bowl Operating Company. 

CSC has provided crowd management services to the City of Pasadena at the Rose Bowl for over SO 

years. 

CSC has a solid partnership with the Pasadena community, we have hired over 1000 residents from 

Pasadena over the last 6 years. This is the first opportunity for many of the Pasadena residents to 

become employed. The events at the Rose Bowl are a critical part of teaching young people 

responsibility and mentoring them to continue their career choices. Our staff are mostly students and 

the games and events on the weekends allow them to go to school and work when they are available. 

CSC believes that the RBOC is an important part of the community and provides opportunities for 

residents to work in Pasadena. 

Thank you for your continued dedication, 

Sincerely, 

//~~<Nl,r-­
~:~anger 

President 

Contemporary Services Corporation 
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THE LEADER IN CROWD MANAGEMENT., 



Mayor Victor Gordo 
Pasadena City Council Members 
100 N Garfield Avenue 

Pasadena, CA 91109 
VIA EMAIL 
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C f-CAMB E R O F COMM E R C E 

Dear Mayor Gordo and Pasadena City Council Members, 

The Rose Bowl is a vital piece of Pasadena's history and identity. It is also a significant 
contributor to our local economy. 

With the current financial situation and the obstacles facing the Rose Bowl in the future, both 
long and short term, now is the time for a concerted effort to envision a future for the bowl 

that is thriving and continues to provide benefit to Pasadena and its residents. 

The future of the Rose Bowl depends on the thinking of a focused group working in 

collaboration with the City Council and city staff to consider issues facing the Rose Bowl 
currently and into the future and find solutions that ensure future of one of Pasadena's icons. 

The Rose Bowl Operating Company serves the city well in fulfilling its responsibility to ensure 

the ongoing operation of the bowl benefits the city and its residents. The RBOC was formed for 

two primary reasons: 1.) The City of Pasadena could not run the venue in a manner that would 
ensure the ongoing viability of the Rose Bowl, and 2.) Creating the RBOC allowed the venue to 

operate efficiently and entrepreneurially, in a manner that is not constrained by the legalities 
that a municipality must follow. 

The existing Rose Bowl Operating Company structure serves the City of Pasadena well. The 
RBOC is focused on maintaining the Rose Bowl as a viable and competitive venue while serving 
the needs of the City of Pasadena. 

I have served on the City Council as well as the Rose Bowl Operating Company. In each instance, 
while I did not always agree with the decisions make, I respected and appreciated the steps 
taken and thoughtfulness with which those decisions were made. 

Right now, the best opportunity the City has is to support the Rose Bowl as necessary and work 
collaboratively with the RBOC to formulate long and short term plans that ensure the venue has 

a long and prosperous future. 

Thank you, 

Paul Little 

President and Chief Executive Officer 
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June 7, 2021 

Pasadena City Council 
100 N Garfield Avenue 
Pasadena, CA 91101 

Esteemed Members of the City Council, 

Wescom Credit Union is proud to be the Official Banking Partner of the Rose Bowl Stadium. As 
a not-for-profit financial institution headquartered in Pasadena, we are not only a neighbor to 
this iconic, 100-year-old venue, we are also a key stakeholder as ticketholders, supporters, 
volunteers, and Board Members of the Rose Bowl Legacy Foundation and Advisory Board. 
Since 1934, we have been helping Southern Californians build better fives - and that includes 
our more than 200,000 members and local communities. 

When we entered into our multi-year partnership with the Rose Bowl Stadium in 2015, we 
stayed true to our Southern California roots by collaborating with this iconic landmark whose 
affiliated communities closely align with those at Wescom. Now, six years later, we remain 
invested in the success of the Rose Bowl Stadium. 

Despite the difficulties brought on by the COVID-19 pandemic and the challenges many of us 
still face, we are hopeful that the City of Pasadena understands the importance and value that 
this legendary venue brings to Southern California. The Rose Bowl Stadium is an important part 
of the fabric of Pasadena and a true representation of tradition and legacy for current and future 
generations. Not only will the venue's future signify continued and improved tax revenue in 
support of the community as a whole, but will further serve as the landmark which brings 
Southern Californians together in celebration. 

Sincerely, 

ID,-«---
Darren Williams 
President and CEO 
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Administrative Offices 123 South Marengo Avenue, Pasadena, CA 91101 
Operations Center 5601 East La Palma Avenue, Anaheim, CA 92807 

Mailing Address P.O. Box 7058, Pasadena, CA 91109 
Phone (626) 535-1000 • Toll Free (888) 493-7266 • Web Site www.wescom.org • e-mail mail@wescom.org 








